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I am very concerned about the impacts this proposed development would have on the entire surrounding area. 
This is NOT the right site for this development. I strongly OBJECT. 

I live in Moss Vale currently and have been in the local area for over 28 years, after growing up in Sydney.  I am 
very concerned and worried that this development will negatively impact my life and that of my children. 

This proposed development It is too close to residential areas. It is too close to schools and childcare centres. It 
will directly and negatively impact thousands of people! There will be substantial disruption with heavy vehicle 
traffic and reduced air quality. There will be plastic particles in our air, water & land! There is the potential for 
long term health issues for everyone, and it is very close to three of the largest schools on the area (Moss Vale 
Public School, Moss Vale High School and St Pauls Primary/International College) “ a direct negative impact on 
the next generation. Such a scary thing! 

The proposed development is in a Sydney Water Catchment area and the particles of plastic will potentially 
pollute this resource “ impacting on many thousands of people across the Sydney Catchment area. We have a 
duty of care to protect this water resource, not just for our Community but for the many Communities that rely 
on this water! 

The development will impact the local vineyards and negatively affect all the local tourism. The increased heavy 
vehicles, pollution and general unsightliness will severely damage the local area’s reputation as a clean, green 
place to explore. Heavy industry needs to be located in an appropriate area “ not near residential, tourism 
businesses, child care centres and schools! 

I urge you to consider the impacts on the surrounding areas, the local communities affected and the long-term 
health concerns. Please hear us! 
 

 




